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28 April 2010                     File F-3-157 
 
 
Christophe Rivet 
Project Manager 
World Heritage Nomination Proposal for Grand Pré  
 
 
Dear Mr. Rivet: 
 
 
RE:  Update on the Grand Pré and Area Community Plan  
  
The Grand Pré and Area Community Plan is a Municipal planning document intended to 
promote a common vision for the four communities of Grand Pré, Hortonville, North Grand Pré, 
and Lower Wolfville.  As you are aware, the draft Grand Pré and Area Community Plan was 
taken out for public consultation in March. We held an open house on 11 March and then a more 
formal presentation with a question and answer period (public meeting) on 16 March.  Both 
sessions were well attended.   
 
Planning staff are currently making changes to the draft Grand Pré and Area Community Plan as 
a result of the input gained from the public consultations.  Our mapping is being updated and we 
are formulating recommendations for the Grand Pré and Area Community Plan Liaison 
Committee based on public input and additional research. The next meeting of the Grand Pré and 
Area Community Plan Liaison Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, 19 May 2010 at the 
National Historic site in Grand Pré. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should there be any questions regarding the particulars or 
progress of the Grand Pré and Area Community Plan.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dawn M. Sutherland       
Planner        
Department of Community Development Services 
MUNICIPALITY OF THE COUNTY OF KINGS 

 

Tel:   (902) 678-1472 
Fax: (902) 679-0911 
Tel:  1-888-337-2999 


